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Washington, DC 20005

Dear Ms. Finlayson,

United States Senate

COMMITTEE ON APPROPRIATIONS
WASHINGTON, DC 20510-6025

http://appropriations.senate.gov

July 31,2018

The Senate Appropriations Subcommittee on Financial Services and General
Government has received your letter dated June 5, 2018 requesting to use $72,500 in FY2017
unobligated balances to implement improvements to the /niegrity financial disclosure system.

The Subcommittee has reviewed your proposal and approves the request. The
Subcommittee expects that approved funds will be spent in accordance with the request, and
further expects a report to the Subcommittee on use of the funds upon obligation.

Subcommittee on Financial Services

and General Government
Committee on Appropriations

Sincerely,

Christopher Coons

Ranking Member

Subcommittee on Financial Services
and General Government

Committee on Appropriations




